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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
ADVISING OF THE PARTICIPATION OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
 GOVERNMENT OF ECUADOR IN THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 

MEETINGS SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 5, 7, AND 10, 2012

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry 


MISSION OF ECUADOR TO
of Foreign Affairs,


THE ORGANIZATION OF 
Trade and Integration


AMERICAN STATES 

No. 4-2-482/2012


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its complements to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS, and has the honor to advise that in addition to staff of the Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the OAS, the following officials will take part in the meetings of the Permanent Council scheduled for December 5, 7, and 10, 2012:
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Ambassador Mauricio Montalvo, Deputy Secretary for Subregional International Organizations, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Integration; and 

· Minister Denys Toscano, Director, Inter-American System, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Integration.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., December 4, 2012

To the

Secretariat of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D. C.
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